Bankstown West Public School

Respect, Believe, Succeed

February 2018
Dear Parents and Caregivers,

A workshop has been organised to assist you in understanding the procedure for enrolling your Year 6 child in high
school in 2019. Parents with children in Year 5 are also strongly encouraged to attend to learn more about the high
school enrolment process.

This year, the workshop will take place on Thursday 28th February from 8:30am until 9:30am in the school Library.
We are holding the workshop early in the day to allow as many parents/caregivers as possible to attend.

Early next week your child will receive their High School Expression of Interest forms, please make sure you bring
these with you to the workshop. Should you be unable to attend the workshop, please complete the forms at home
and send them back to the school office by Monday the 11* of March.

At the workshop, areas covered will include:
e enrolling at your local government high school
e applying for an out of area placement at a government High school and what you should include for this
e applying for a non-government high school
e issues to consider when selecting a high School
e how to prepare your child for high school
e other questions you may have

| encourage all parents to attend this workshop if at all possible. It will allow you to have all the information you
need to successfully enrol your child in High School in 2019. Please bring a blue or black pen with you to the
workshop.

Looking forward to seeing you there.

Sincerely,
Ms S Goodman Mrs N Benson
Assistant Principal Acting Principal

Please return to Ms Goodman by Wednesday 27th of February

| will be attending the High school Information and Expression of Interest workshop on Thursday 28th February.
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